

Hospice in the Weald **Maidstone Road Pembury Tunbridge Wells** Kent TN2 4TA

www.hospiceintheweald.org.uk

Mr Tom McMullen, Trustee The Macs Hart Trust 26 Old Cross Hertford Hertfordshire, SG14 1RD

15th March 2023

Dear Mr McMullen

As a valued supporter of Hospice in the Weald we wanted to update the trustees at The Macs Hart Trust and the staff and customers across your group - on the difference your donations have made to our work, and the care we provide to communities across Kent and Sussex. Your continued support, with total donations of £1,237 since 2020, has made an enormous difference to the work of Hospice in the Weald and means that we can ensure that everyone can receive the care and support they need as they approach the end of life - and that no one has to face a terminal or life-threatening condition alone. As a valued member of our community, we wanted to update you on what your support has made possible.

Although we've been working to get back on track after the pandemic, we've also continued to look forward and it's been an exciting time at the Hospice. We've launched new services, designed to ensure that everyone in our community living with terminal illness can access compassionate palliative and end of life care in a way which meets their unique needs, and the needs of their loved ones.

I do hope you enjoy reading about the difference your support has made. If you would like to hear more about any of our developments, or our plans for the future, then please do not hesitate to contact me. I joined the Hospice as Income Generation Director in August 2022 and have loved working with trusts and foundations across the UK for many years – I hope to get to know you too over the coming years.

I would be delighted to welcome you and your fellow Trustees to the Hospice in Pembury, or the Cottage Hospice in Five Ashes for a visit if this is something which may be of interest, or to catch up over a call if you prefer.

Yours sincerely

Katie Greywood

Income Generation Director

katie.greywood@hospiceintheweald.org.uk / 01892 820577

Sul.







